
 

 

 
NORTH EAST (WEBUTUCK) CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Raymond Castellani 
Superintendent 
194 Haight Road, P.O. Box 405 
Amenia, New York   12501 

 
          Telephone 845-373-4100 
                                              Fax 845-373-4102 
 
March 18, 2025 
 
Dear Wildcat Families, 
 
As we approach the last few months of the school year, I hope this letter finds you well and 
enjoying the beginning of the spring season. 
 
As you may be aware, our school district has a policy in place for handling snow days and other 
emergency closures. Each year, we build a certain number of days off into the school year to 
accommodate unforeseen closures due to inclement weather or other emergencies. However, 
the unusually low amount of snow days used this past winter has resulted in a surplus of four (4) 
unused snow/emergency days as of the date of this letter. 
 
Therefore, as noted in our adopted 2024-2025 school year calendar, school will be closed on the 
following days:  
 

Snow Day Give Back 2024-2025 
 
If four (4) days remain, school will be closed on: 
Friday, May 23; 
Monday, April 21;  
Tuesday, April 22;  
Wednesday, April 23.  
(In the unlikely scenario where any other snow/emergency days need to be used the remainder 
of the year, the snow day give back days will be removed in reverse order starting with 
Wednesday, April 23.) 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
me.  Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we strive to provide the best 
possible education for our students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Raymond Castellani 
Superintendent of Schools 
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